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Dear Parents, 
 
Joel Joy Kidagan Strikes Again ï VICSPELL 2017 STATE SPELLING CHAMPION 

I am very pleased to announce that on Monday Joel Joy Kidagan 
became the Vicspell Year Six State Spelling Bee Champion for 2017 
at the event in Sale. Joel was apparently a clear winner when it 
came down to 3 students in the final round. He correctly spelt his 
word to watch the other two contestants miss theirs, which made him 
the champion as they fought out for second place over a few more 
rounds. Well done Joel é we are all proud of you! 
Again, I thank Ros Carabott, Tricia Thomas and Sumintra Kumar for 
the time and effort they gave to run a competition at school to ensure 
our students had this opportunity to compete in the state event. 
  

An Afternoon With Dad 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
What a tremendous afternoon 
we had last Friday as the 
school was óoverrunô with 
Dads. There were Trivia      
activities,  paper planes,     
construction, language      
challenges, games,  
dress ups and sports,  

* 
FRIDAY 

8th September 
Junior Assembly 

2.40pm 
 

Premiers reading  
challenge closes 

 
Family movie & 

PJ night 
Arrive at 6.15pm 
for a 6.30pm start 

 
* 

MONDAY 
4th Sept - 
FRIDAY 
15th Sept 

Grade 3 - 6 
Aust School of 
Performing Arts 

 
* 

FRIDAY 
15th Sept 
Footy day 

 
* 

MONDAY 
18th Sept 
Grade 3  

Final camp  
payments due 

 
Supersonic 

Solar System 
Super Stars 

Musical week 

 
 



Neil Cunningham 
Principal 

Get your tickets now! 
Rehearsals are going well and performances being tweaked so the 
show is a wonderful spectacle for you all to enjoy. 
Looking at the booking site as I write the Valley Views this week, there 
are probably only 40 or so tickets left each night so time is really running 
out to get your tickets if you havenôt as yet. So follow the following link 
http://www.trybooking.com/QTKP this will get you to the booking site é 
get booking now! Donôt miss out! 
 

ICAS Writing Test Results 
Congratulations to the following student who obtained a distinction in the recent ICAS testing. 
 
Distinction: 
Suryaja Regikumar Nair . 
Well done! 
 
Energy Breakthrough Team ï Movie Night 
With over 200 people already booked in, it will be an exciting night this Friday 
as the Movie Night for the HPV team is held. 
Make sure you bring your warm rug, put on your PJôs and come along as a 
family to enjoy a movie on Friday 8th September. Please arrive at 6.15pm for a 
6.30pm start. It will be a night of fun and you can help raise funds for the HPV 
team. Look forward to seeing you there supporting our 2017 HPV team! 
  
Year Six Stalls 
Next Tuesday 12th, Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th the Year 5 and 6 deck area will be buzzing with         
entrepreneurial Year 6ôs during recess and lunch breaks as they sell their wares as part of their economics unit. 
The funds raised will offset some of the cost of their graduation activities at the end of the year. Your child should 
have received some information already, so I hope you are able to support the Year 6ôs ensuring they conclude 
this unit of work in a profitable manner. 
 
Footy News 
The first round of the finals this weekend will see some tight clashes. Without an allegiance to any of the 8 teams 
my picks are Adelaide Crows, Richmond Tigers, Sydney Swans and Port Adelaide. 
 
Have a great week and keep smiling! 
 

http://www.trybooking.com/QTKP


 

 
 
  
  

 
 MUSIC    Prep B   
 DRAMA    2E 

  LIBRARY    2E 
 

  
     

 

 
 
 
  

 28th August to 3rd September 

Grade   Name 
 

Prep C   Saleha 
Prep D   Alexus 
Prep E   Zainab 
Prep E   Thehan 
Prep E   Ainsley 
1A   Kelvin 
1B   Oskar 
1D   Tanveer  
1E   Trayan 
1F   Sahar 
2A   Daniel 
2B   Kayden 
2C   Roshan 
2D   Blake  
2F   Aun 
3A   Dominic 
3B   Jackson 
3C   Traevon 
3D   Nikhil 
4A   Lincoln 
4B   Amber 
4C   Michael 
4D   Rida 
5A   Naveed 
5B   Anirudh 
5C   Jennifer 
5E   Gargi 
6A   Brody 
6B   James 
6E   Hendrix 
 

Jonathan 0B 

Shannen 1E 

Zach 1F 

Ronak 2C 

Abdur 3A 

Daniel 3B 

Jackson 3B 

Ani 4B 

Jeremy 4D 

Savanya 6A 

Hayley 6E 



Our Special Visitors! 
On Friday the 1st of September we spent the afternoon 

with someone special to us. We  decorated our friction 

box cars, made paper helicopters and paper panes.  

We were able to explain fair testing when  

experimenting with the helicopters. We had a fabulous 

time! Thank you for visiting us in our classroom! 

Written by 2A & 2B 


